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 The 4th Eungabi (silverlight seashell) 
Graduates Artwork Exhibition was held by 
the Horticultural Department from June 
10th to 12th. President Um Chagyun, other 
college staff, faculty members and the 
department's alumni visited and enjoyed it 
very much. In particular, the floral art works 
were greatly appreciated by members of the 
local horticultural industry and middle and 
high school students who attended.
 32 pieces of the students' individual 
works and 8 pieces of group designs were 
displayed throughout the event. In addition, 
an assortment of floral decorations were 
exhibited in various forms  such as: hanging 
designs, spacial arrangements, table 
displays, overhead exhibits, handmade 
floral works, as well as floral jewelry and 
other crafts. All the works were made by 
using the common materials around us and 
giving specialists’ touch on them.
 And for the first time there were garden 

designs on view: Decorum, Grennarae, 
Friendly Resort Village, Lifelong Lake Park, 
The Five Senses and Eco N University. With 
Namhae as the main theme each work was 
based on local traits.
 Professor Daegon Kwon, head of the 
department mentioned that he hopes that 
the annual exhibition organised by the 
department's staff and faculty members will 
be for the benefit of all the local residents. 
He went on to say that he wants people to 
come and enjoy the "fruits" of the students' 
labor.
 The Department of  Hort icul ture wi l l 
soon be called The Landscaping Design 
Department. Under its new name, the 
department will develop the knowledge 
of  its faculty members, introduce cutting 
edge laboratories with the goal of fostering 
specia l is ts in landscape design and 
management, florists and spacial designers. 
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Global Conversation

Owain :  Jane, is it your birthday this weekend?
Jane   :  Yeah, it’s this Saturday, the 28th.
Owain :  Are you doing anything to celebrate? How about going to the music festival at 
Jinhae? I can get you a ticket if you want.
Jane   :  Really? That sounds great! What time does it start?
Owain :  It starts at 4 and ends probably around 7:30. How about going to  the Vienna Cafe 
for some cake and coffee after the concert?
Jane  :   That’s a fabulous idea! I can’t wait to go. 


